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Date: July 26, 2011 
 
To: Mayor Parris and City Council Members 
 
From: Robert C. Neal, Director of Public Works 
 
Subject: Award of Bid - Public Works Construction Project No. 11-011 
 2011 Pavement Management Program 
 
Recommendation: 
Award Public Works Construction Project No. 11-011, 2011 Pavement Management 
Program, to C. A. Rasmussen, Inc., in the amount of $3,136,102.00, plus a 10% contingency.  
Authorize the City Manager, or his designee, to sign all documents. 
 
Fiscal Impact: 
$3,449,712.20 (including 10% contingency); sufficient funds are available in Capital 
Improvements Budget Account Nos. 205-12ST025-924, 209-12ST023-924, 252-12ST023-
924, and 227-11GS004-924.  There are no additional maintenance costs associated with this 
project.  
 
Background: 
As part of the Pavement Management Program, this project is designed to repair and resurface 
40 lane-miles of City streets with new asphalt pavement. 
 
The City conducted a bid opening for Public Works Construction Project No. 11-011 on July 
6, 2011, at 11:00 a.m.  Six sealed bid envelopes were received, opened, and read aloud.  The 
bids were as follows: 
 
1. C. A. Rasmussen, Inc. $3,136,102.00 
2. Vance Corporation $3,174,764.50 
3. Toro Enterprises, Inc. $3,224,586.46* 
4. Granite Construction $3,474,739.00 
5. W. A. Rasic Construction Company, Inc. $3,575,129.40 
6. Palp, Inc. DBA Excel Paving Company $3,636,958.60  
 
 Engineer's Estimate $3,202,804.00 
 
*Corrected mathematical error 
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